
 

 
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL OF HEALTH AND ALLIED SCIENCE 

Department Of Optometry 

 

CIRCULAR 
 
Ref No: AJU/SOHAS/080/24  Date 08-05-2024 
 
 
 
It is hereby notified to all the students and faculty members of Department of Optometry that RUKHSAT the 

farewell of final year B.Optometry batch (2020-2024) is scheduled on 18th May 2024. All other academic 

activities will be conducted as usual. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

  Sarbojeet Goswami 

Program Coordinator 

Department of Optometry 

School of Health & Allied Science 
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